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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: PDKing0000@aol.com
Sent: Friday, June 05, 2009 1:54 PM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: donaldjaym@comcast.net
Subject: RO337 - California Linen - Delays in Property Access for 990 40th Street

Hi Steven, 
  
I spoke with Mrs. Keels today 6/5/09, the owner of 990 40th Street (the second house from the corner of Linden and 40th 
Streets).  Mrs. Keels said that she spoke with her tenant, Mrs. Newman, regarding access to the backyard.  Mrs. Newman 
said that she was ill, and that her doctor did not want any dust being generated associated with subsurface investigation 
in the back yard. 
  
Mrs. Keels said that Mrs. Newman communicates routinely with Mrs. Francois, the neighbor at 984 40th Street (the third 
house from the corner of Linden and 40th Streets).  Mrs. Keels said that she will agree with whatever Mrs. Francois and 
Mrs. Newman agree upon for access to the back yards.  Mrs. Keels also said that it would be best if you were to contact 
Mrs. Newman regarding access to the back yard at 984 40th Street. 
  
Please let me know how you can be of assistance in contacting Mrs. Newman for site access.  Thank you!  
  
Best regards, 
  
Paul King 
Professional Geologist 
  
RGA Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
  
510-658-4363 (telephone) 
510-834-0152 (facsimile) 
Paul.King@rgaenv.com 
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